Submission for the Consultation on Licensing Framework for

Third Generation Mobile Services

Name / Organization: John Corrigall

Date : 22 May 2000

Subject: 3G mobile telephone licences.

I thought you were in public consultation mode on the above. In my view you should dispose of
them by tender as UK did. I agree with Jake Van Der Kamp and the Economist article on page 92 of
the (I think) 5/5/00 edition.

Yours sincerely,

John Corrigall



